
 

 

DATE:  August 30, 2018 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Alan Weaver, CPPO, Sr. Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Two-Step Invitation for Bid 33537, Addendum 2 
Lake Apopka Innovative Total Phosphorus Removal 

Please be advised of the following changes to the subject Two-Step Invitation for Bid: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of bids is extended until: 1:00 p.m., October 4, 2018, pending 
issuance of Addendum 3. 

2. The recording of the non-mandatory pre-proposal conference cannot be emailed due to its size. If you 
wish to obtain a copy of the recording, please email a request to Alan Weaver at aweaver@sjrwmd.com. 
The District will send an email invitation to access the file through Box.com.  

3. A list of attendees of the non-mandatory pre-bid conference is attached. 

 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Alan Weaver at (386) 329-4271 or via email at 
aweaver@sjrwmd.com. 
  








